
The day PC Waller came to visit! 

Here are Newts Class when PC Waller came to visit! We had 

so much fun exploring his police car. Thank you for turning 

on the LOUD sirens and answering all of our questions! 

Police help us 

when we need 

help! 

Police catch 

all of the 

baddies! 



Tadpoles have been doing some fantastic 

learning this half term! 

Albert has been 

learning his numbers 

up to 20 using the 

big number puzzle! 

Dylan and Jude 

have been learning 

about 3D shapes ! 

Sasha has been 

writing words  

Independently! 



 

We have used this 

book to support our 

project learning.  

Wrens created their 

own nativity scenes 

to help them  

understand the gifts 

brought by the three 

wise men and their 

meaning. 

The children became art 

detectives and used  

magnifying glasses to  

describe key details of the 

Christmas story. 

As a giver you feel: Kind, 

friendly, caring, nice,  

special. 

As a receiver you feel: 

Happy, excited and loved. 



 In Robins class the children found a number of items inside a box. They 

identified the images as characters from the story of Jesus’ birth. 

Once we had read the 

story, we worked together 

to sequence the story, 

retelling as we went. 

The children have also 

enjoyed exploring the roles 

of key characters within 

the story through the use 

of role play.  



 

We had a medieval 

banquet to finish off our 

project ‘What makes us 

strong’. 

We had a real life hero 

come to visit and we loved 

hearing about her special 

medal from the Queen! 

We also had great fun 

performing a medieval 

dance that we had been 

learning in our PE lessons. 



 

Here are two of our Year 

2 musicians sharing what 

they have been learning in 

their music lessons. 

We have been reading this 

book to help us answer 

our big question.  

We have been hunting for different 

signs that Christmas is coming and 

have made an advent tree for our 

classrooms.  

We explored 

different 

representations of 

angels and created 

our own artwork.  



 

We did such a fantastic job performing in our Christmas Nativity 

performances this year. Our teachers were so proud of us! 


